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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to invite you to our Christmas Fair on Friday 1st December, 14:00-16:30. The school 
Christmas lunch will also take place on the same day.   
 
You will be able to collect your children at 14:00 from their classrooms to enjoy the Fair together. If 
you are unable to collect your children early, collection will be at 15:15 from their usual classroom. 
You can let us know through the school Gateway which is your collection preference. 
 
During the Christmas Fair there will be: 

• Christmas themed games for everyone to participate in 

• Our annual Christmas Raffle  

• Biscuit decorating room 

• Christmas craft room 

• The Christmas Present room  

• Santa’s Grotto (Sign up sheet in the office from 13th Nov, £3 per ticket) 

• Carousel 

• Christmas carols from our school Choir 

• Refreshments 
 
We are excited to announce the introduction of our Christmas Present room, giving children the 
opportunity to purchase a gift for their parents and carers.  The children will be given help to choose 
and carefully gift wrap it ready for Christmas, so no surprises are spoilt! Gifts will range from £1- £10. 
 
The children are invited to wear their own clothes on Friday 1st December.  In return we are kindly 
asking that on Friday 24th November each year group makes a donation of the following items for 
the Fair: 
 
DONATIONS  
 

Nursery Wrapping paper and gift tags 

Reception Bottles 

Year 1 Sweet Treats 

Year 2 Festive Socks 

Year 3 Candles/Wax melts 

Year 4 Gift Bags and gift tags 

Year 5 Female Toiletries 

Year 6 Male Toiletries 



We would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to a fun afternoon 
celebrating Christmas.  If you can spare any time to support the fair either the week before (sorting 
donations and preparing games) or on the day (set-up, refreshment, raffle, close-down) please do let 
us know. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Wooden Hill Fundraisers 


